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Quote of the day: “Find joy in everything you choose to do. Every job, relationship, home... it's your 

responsibility to love it, or change it.”  
Chuck Palahniuk 

 
 

 

ATTENTION AP STUDENTS  

You can now sign up for AP Exams! The cost is $94 per exam. See Mrs. Carroll in student services to sign up. Do 

you qualify for free and reduced lunch? See Mrs. Odd for a fee waiver first! 

 

SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY! 

Are you a graduating senior, a minority or first-generation college student, someone who has overcome 

challenges, and maintained at least a 3.0 GPA? Apply for the ACT Student Champion Award on 

www.act.org/readinesschampions by December 31st! See Ms. Goudy with any questions!  

 

WANT TO WIN MONEY FOR YOUR OPINIONS?  

Students of all grades, if you want the chance to earn money for expressing your opinions, here’s your chance! 

Several local organizations have competitions coming up on topics such as “Making a Difference,” “Integrity in 

Today’s Society,” and “What is sexism?”. See Mr. Parris or Ms. Goudy for more information on how you can 

write and enter a short speech for these competitions!  

 

ALL TITAN STUDENTS 
Every Tuesday and Thursday during the month of December come join Student Government during both lunches 

for the no Titan left behind activates.  There is no cost and it is in the amphitheater.   

 

UNIVERSITY OF NEVADA, RENO APPLICATION WORKSHOP!  

The UNR Application workshop has been rescheduled for Intervention on Wednesday, December 6th! Sign up 

with Ms. Goudy in the College & Career Center. By signing up, you receive a free official transcript to be sent to 

UNR! So even if you’ve completed your application, sign up! 

 

HEADING TO SIERRA COLLEGE? 

If you’re taking classes at Sierra College in the Spring or planning to go in the fall, stop by any Tuesday from 

10:30-1:30 in the Career Center to talk to the Sierra College Enrollment Specialist! She can answer all your 

questions and help you with things like assessment and registration! See Ms. Goudy if you have questions. 

 

http://www.act.org/readinesschampions


BATTLE OF THE BITS COMPUTER PROGRAMMING COMPETITION  
 

Hey titans! The Computer Science Club will be hosting a programming competition form 5:00pm to 9:00pm at 

the library on Thursday, December 7th. The competition will give high school students from around the area a 

chance to compete to create programs that solve a series of problem sets. Each problem set will be worth a 

certain number of points based on difficulty, and the team with the most points will win the competition. We 

will accept programs written in Python, Java, JavaScript, C#, C, and C++. THE EVENT WILL PROVIDE FREE FOOD. 

We look forward to seeing as many people come out as possible.  

To sign up, please visit the following link or check out our website at antelopecsclub.com: 

https://goo.gl/forms/eS50XxoCTDzflEJp2 

 

ANTELOPE LEARNING LAB: 

 Do you need help with homework? A quiet place to work? Access to technology? Tutoring? ALL of the above?! 

Then come to the Antelope Learning Lab (ALL), offered Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday from 2:45-4:30 pm 

in the Library. This free service is available to ALL students, especially those who need academic support and/or 

English language development support. Please contact Ms. Raatz in the library for more information. 

 

 

 

http://antelopecsclub.com/
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